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On September 10th, volunteers from Cuna
Mutual and Agencybloc participated in the
Waverly United Way Day of Caring. The
volunteers teamed up with City Staff to
begin the process of staining the Kids
Kingdom Playground. On October 2nd,
more volunteers from the Waverly
Exchange Club will continue the staining
efforts. 

Golf Course & Pro Shop
(L-R) Jordan David, 

Chris Miller, Dennis Jones

Parks, Vegetation Management, Athletic Fields,
Cemetery, Government Buildings & Administration

(L-R) Patrick Rinkleff, John Karstens, Greg Westendorf, 
Eric Schares, Paul Cheville, Jen Troyna, Shane Pothast,

Garret Riordan, Cory Petersen
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Staff

LEISURE

The Parks staff is extremely grateful for the help to
accomplish this daunting task. We also appreciate
the cooperation from the public refraining from
playing on the playground during the process. 



ew Pro Shop Hours
8:00 am - 6:45 pm

G R E G

W E S T E N D O R F

Waverly Leisure Services is pleased to announce that

Greg Westendorf has joined our staff. Greg has been hired

to fill a brand new position as Athletic Fields Maintenance

Specialist, a division of the Parks Department.

Greg comes to the City of Waverly with a vast amount of

experience in this area. With a love of working outdoors,

he is the perfect fit. 

Greg and his wife Jeanette have lived in Waverly for 30

years with their children Haylee, Sean, and Dayna. They are

the proud grandparents of twin boys! In their spare time,

they enjoy boating and watching sports, specifically

watching their daughter play volleyball. Greg also enjoys

watching Go-Hawk sports and hearing the marching band

play at football games. 

One of Greg's primarily responsibilities, will be oversight

and maintenance of Cedar River Park. He is looking

forward to doing that at a high level. 

To view upcoming events, visit the City of Waverly website at: www.waverlyia.com/events

TREES FOREVER 
FALL REBATE PROGRAM

Waverly Trees Forever is sponsoring the annual tree
replacement program for Waverly area residents. The

program's objective is to continue to restore the Waverly
tree canopy.



Any Waverly Utilities Customer may take advantage of the
program if their property has had a tree  removed due to

storm damage, insects, or disease.



Trees may be purchased by the public at Tiedt Nursery and
Wells Hollow Landscaping. The program is a 50% rebate up

to $75 off the cost of each tree. For example: a $100 tree
would get a $50 rebate, a $150 tree would get a $75 rebate,

and a $250 tree would get a $75 rebate.  



There is limited funding so there is a limit of 30 trees
rebated this year. Each purchaser may only buy two trees

per address each year. The rebate will not be permitted for
Maple Trees. Check with local vendors for a list of available

replacement species.  The choices will be limited by their
current inventory. 



The dates of the program are September 13-November 6. 
There will be no sales after Saturday, November 6, 2021.



Any questions about this program should be directed to

Garret Riordan or Jen Troyna in City Hall at 319-352-6263.

Candlelight Walk on the 
Waverly Rail Trail

Saturday, November 6th, 5-7 pm

Saturday,
October 30th
5:00 - 7:30 pm

http://www.waverlyia.com/events

